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Regional Electricity Planning in Windsor-Essex 
Area – December 12, 2023 

Feedback Provided by: 

Name:  Ryan McLeod  

Title:   Director of Finance and Corporate Services 

Organization:   The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville 

Email:   

Date:  January 5, 2024 

 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Windsor-Essex engagement 

webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

 

Following the Windsor-Essex electricity planning engagement webinar held on December 12, 2023, 

the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback on the draft electricity 

demand forecast scenarios and Engagement Plan. A copy of the presentation as well as a recording 

of the session can be accessed from the engagement web page. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by January 5, 2024.  

 
Topic Feedback 

What additional information, if any, 

should be incorporated in the proposed 

electricity demand scenarios? How can 

The Town has currently has approved and pending 

planning applications for over 1200 residential units on the 

west side of Kingsville (between Division Rd and McCain 

Feedback Form 
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Topic Feedback 

the proposed scenarios best capture the 

range and uncertainty of growth 

potential while informing near-term 

infrastructure investments? 

Side Rd).  The Town is also expecting to expand its 

Sewage Treatment Facility in the next 5-7 years, which 

could increase its electrical demand by 30-40%.   Sufficient 

electrical capacity will be required to meet housing and 

servicing demands. 

 

The greenhouse sector is anticipating 4,000 additional 

acres in the Leamington and Kingsville area by 2030.  In 

addition to the direct electrical requirements, IESO should 

consider the electrical demands of the support industries 

for this sector.  For example, the Union Water Treatment 

Plant is currently undergoing expansion plans increase 

water treatment capacity.      

 

What local issues and concerns should be 

considered in the electricity planning? 

The Town of Kingsville currently experiences an 

unacceptable amount of electrical service disruptions, both 

in terms of frequency and duration.   We understand this 

could be improved with an additional transmission line to 

our community.  This infrastructure is critical to the future 

economic growth and sustainability of our municipality. 

What information is important to provide 

to participants throughout this 

engagement?   

Click or tap here to enter text. 

Does the proposed Engagement Plan 

provide sufficient scope and 

opportunities for input?  

Click or tap here to enter text. 

General Comments/Feedback 

Thank-you for the opportunity to provide feedback.  If necessary, we are happy to provide additional 

information on the concerns noted above.   


